
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This film is a PG certificate. All children will need to be 

supervised by an adult. The film is free but a tuck shop is 

available which will be provided by the Friends of Firbeck.  

Bring some pennies! There will be limited space for health 

and safety reasons so please let us know if you would like to 

come by filling in the form below. Allocation of places will be 

on a first come first served basis. 

I would like to attend the performance of ‘The greatest 

Showman’ I will need places for: 

Adults ________              Children ____________  Class_____ 

(please indicate amounts ) 


